

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE UPDATE

AMANDA CAMPBELL-WHITE - VICE PRESIDENT (ARTS, HUMANITIES & SOCIAL SCIENCES)

My campaigns, policy and other work



My campaigns

| | |
|--|----------------|
| Best Night Out | InProgress |
| <p><i>Actions updated: [14/09/19]</i></p> <p>Me and Matt have requested the orders for the first Best night Out event in October. Event is live on the website, still waiting for Rhys to create the facebook event but the design work is all ready to go!</p> <p>Quick chat with Ben Morris about how we can do an event for chelmsford in the near future :) will put in a meeting to spitball ideas.</p> <p>Have arranged a meeting with Tom (commercial SU team) and the relevant Student services people working on the Bringing in the bystander to discuss how we can implement this for our su student staff and societies in the SU.</p> | |
| Best Night In | [In Progress] |
| <p><i>Actions updated: [14/09/18]</i></p> <p>I have been in contact with TAGS and Harry Potter society about being involved in the event, still waiting on replies from other societies (arts and crafts, anime etc).</p> <p>Ordering what we need for Best Night In soon :)</p> | |
| Body Positivity | [Progress] |
| <p><i>Actions updated: [date of update]</i></p> <p>Literally haven't even thought about the campaign since last exec, sorry!</p> | |

Other relevant updates

Actions updated: 14/09/18

Me and Mary meet with GSI and the sustainability society Tuesday (11/09/18) about what they are up to and what we can work on together. We are working on getting rid of the canteen boxes and replacing them with vegware (or similar). Arranging a plastics event for the Academy next semester which will be underwater themed with the GSI and the society. The society have an awareness event going on from 24th Sep - 5th October every 12-2pm lunchtime with a large whale made from plastics from a CSA student - it's really cool! Any volunteers who want to be involved with the society etc let me know.

Mary and I have been invited to attend the Global Sustainability Institute's introductory seminar on the 27th September.

Matt and I meet with Apurba, to discuss compass house moving forward from the restructure.

Matt, Rose and I all attended good lad facilitator training across 2 days. These sessions were really intense but informative, we are very excited to get started and facilitate for students at ARU. would 10/10 recommend signing up to these sessions when they are up and running!

I went to my FPT meeting with Bethan to look at what the faculty are up to, we discussed the university master plan in which I presented them the research I gathered from students about Cambridge campus. This research was written up and sent to the faculty and to the consultation people... Apurba agreed with the feedback on a lack of bar for Cambridge! Also I was invited to my faculty day to see what the faculty are up to which was really nice! It was a good chance to meet people in the faculty from various courses etc.

Met with Karen Sturt and deputy dean of my faculty (Shaun) to talk about welcome events and events the faculty are doing with the Academy for this semester!! YAY!

I have attended Sexual Respect working group with Kyia to look at how the website will look and content for it, it's still a working progress.

ALL OFFICERS UPDATEY THINGSSS:

- All officers met with Daniel Zeichner (Cambridge MP) to talk about our campaigns and issues facing students in Cambridge in terms of housing.
- All Officers went to our board of trustees away day with managers and the board, this was super productive but also a long day!
- We have all been doing an excessive amount of move ins, campus tours and hosting of events already. It has been great fun but also tiring. Welcome talks soon! We've also still been going to various university meetings in our faculties in between...
- Still all attending training such as coping with stress and building personal resilience.